## **Bright Start Early Education**

From:

David Riesland [David.Riesland@NormanOK.gov]

Sent:

Tuesday, April 30, 2013 2:03 FM

TO: Cristmate 'brightstart@sbcglobal.net'

Subject:

Pre-K Program

## Good afternoon,

It is my understanding from Dr. Roger Brown with Norman Public Schools that your facility has an NPS sponsored Pre-K program. As such, this program should be considered for development as a school zone. Would you be open to a meeting over the next couple of weeks to discuss your program with us? Please let me know. Thanks.

David R. Riesland, P.E.
City Traffic Engineer
City of Norman, Oklahoma
1311 DaVinci Street
Norman, OK 73069
(405) 329-0528 (Office)
(405) 292-9765 (Fax)
(405) 227-9180 (Cell)
David Flasiand Engineerick gov

